From: O'Leary, Dana 
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2018 9:48 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Clerk Valencia - Sweet Beginnings Tea Invite

Good morning Steve!

On February 16, 2018, Clerk Valencia attended the Sweet Beginnings Tea in her official capacity. The event invitation is attached and details are below:

•          Event Name:     13th Annual Sweet Beginnings Tea

•          Sponsor:            North Lawndale Employment Network (NLEN)

•          Purpose:            An afternoon tea honoring the partners and clients who helped create a community that works.                             Reflecting and celebrating the accomplishments of the past year. 

•          Date/Time:        February 16, 2018; 2:15 p.m.

•          Location:           Palmer House Hilton; 17 E. Monroe St.

•          Cost:                   $125.00/ticket – Clerk’s ticket was covered by NLEN

Sincerely,

Dana O’Leary
--


